From: I

Sent: 23 June 2010 08:54

To: Barry Colford

Cc:

Subject: RE: Spending Review 2010 Evidence Base: Capital Expenditure
Barry,

Would you and team members be available on Friday 9th July (AM or PM) to attend a meeting in
Glasgow?

From: Barry Colford [mailto:Barry.Colford@forthroadbridge.org]
Sent: 22 June 2010 12:39

To:
Subject: RE: Spending Review 2010 Evidence Base: Capital Expenditure

| !ave a p’rearranged meeting on Monday 12th from 12 noon in Edinburgh which involves a number of

people travelling up from England and | am at Holyrood all day on Tuesday. Have you any other dates available?
Very early or late pm Monday would be possible as | could travel directly to or from the Edinburgh meeting.

Barry

Barry Colford

Chief Engineer & Bridgemaster
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From:

Sent: 22 June 2010 11:21
To: Barry Colford

cc: [ | -'<. <> [

Subject: Spending Review 2010 Evidence Base: Capital Expenditure

Barry,

Spending Review 2010 Evidence Base: Capital Expenditure

In preparation for the major UK Government Spending Review, Transport Scotland and the
Scottish Government has now begun its formal process of gathering evidence on capital spending
plans. As part of that process we would like to invite FETA officials to meet with senior staff here
to discuss this important subject as it affects the Forth Road Bridge.

Two slots available to staff here are:

e Monday 12th July (11:30am onwards); and
e Tuesday 13th July (all day).

It would be helpful if you could confirm by noon on Thursday the availability of FETA officials for
this purpose. We shall issue more information about the exercise prior to the meeting.

Happy to discuss.

Thanks,

[x]
Transport Scotland
Buchanan House
58 Port Dundas Road

Glasgow
G4 OHF

For agency and travel information visit our website

Transport Scotland, the national transport agency
Comhdhail Alba, buidheann naiseanta na comhdhail
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This e-mail (and any files or other attachments transmitted with it) is intended solely for the attention of the addressee(s). Unauthorised use,
disclosure, storage, copying or distr bution of any part of this e-mail is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please destroy the email,
remove any copies from your system and inform the sender immediately by return.

Communications with the Scottish Government may be monitored or recorded in order to secure the effective operation of the system and for other
lawful purposes. The views or opinions contained within this e-mail may not necessarily reflect those of the Scottish Government.

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning service
supplied by Cable&Wireless Worldwide in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number
2009/09/0052.) On leaving the GSi this email was certified virus free.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

This email has been scanned by the MessagelL.abs Email Security System.
For more information please visit http://www.messagelabs.com/email
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This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus
service supplied by Cable&Wireless Worldwide in partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate
Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisation’s IT Helpdesk.
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.
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